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Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2019-M-021 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Request from PowerTel 

Agenda Date:  

Attachments: Correspondence from PowerTel 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED that the Council of the Municipality of Temagami receives Memo 2019-M-021; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council authorizes Power Tel to use our trails for access to the transmission 
corridor subject to the site remediation commitment provided. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
PowerTel has been contracted by Hydro One to refurbish the D2L Line that travels through parts of our 
Municipality.  In order to access the transmission line, they have requested the use of our trails.   
 
There may be some ground damage and trail widening caused with this.  Staff met with a representative 
of PowerTel to discuss this request and to ensure the importance of returning the trails to their present 
condition should access be granted.   They have responded to this request and have provided assurance 
and details of remediation in other areas. 
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